

Ref. No. SPS/ 93/

Date: 14/11/17

To The Coordinator All Study Centres

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Due to unavoidable circumstances and as requested by the Coordinator of MMC College Study Centre (vide letter No. A-04/201/17 Dated 13/11/17), the classes of M.Com and MLIS scheduled to be held on 03/12/17 at MMC College (A-04) are hereby postponed.

This is for information of all concerned.

All the students are requested to submit the "Baseline Survey" online which is available on the University website. Your valuable feedback would help us improve the delivery system and student support system.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

(Dr. Anirban Ghosh) Officer-in-Charge,

School of Professional Studies

Copy to: Registrar, NSOU

Faculty members of the School, LIS

1 School guru.